
Reasons for not convening meeting in January, 2025 - 

 

Individual departmental review meetings were held from 6th January to 9th January, 2025 

covering all schemes and various issues of Gohpur Co-District. However, The CDDC 

meeting for January 2025 was not held due to the non availability of officers from the 

Transformation and Development Department. 


